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Importance of  
science for the management  
of the Wadden Sea  
World Heritage in the context  
of climate change

WATT’N HUS · SÜDSTRAND 11 · 25761 BÜSUM

NEW 

DATE!



Dear members of the Wadden Sea Community, dear Friends of the Wadden Sea,

Preparations for the 15th International Scientific Wadden Sea Symposium (ISWSS) are progressing.  

We are pleased about the interest of numerous scientists and the many stimulating abstracts,  

which have already been submitted for the symposium – thank you for that! 

Unfortunately current developments in the corona pandemic have forced us to change our plans.  

After consultation with the event locations in Büsum, the ISWSS will be  

postponed to 30. November – 03. December 2021.

Those who have already registered for the symposium and received their ticket,  

will be contacted directly. We will also contact anyone who has submitted an abstract.  

We apologize for any inconvenience and hope that you are still able to take part in the symposium  

at the end of 2021!

Please visit http://www.waddensea-worldheritage.org/ISWSS15 to sign up, see the current programme, 

the event location and possible accommodation. Please feel free to distribute this information within 

your networks. 

Take care and stay healthy!

We are looking forward to meeting you in Büsum next year! 

Contact

Ms Marina Sanns 

National Park Authority Wadden Sea of Schleswig-Holstein 

Schlossgarten 1 · 25832 Tönning 

^+49 (0) 4861 616-45 · marina.sanns@lkn.landsh.de 
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